
Expressive Arts Opportunity 
 

 
 
All senior S4 - S6 pupils thinking of studying Dance, Musical Theatre, Acting or Technical 
Theatre, we have an exciting opportunity on Tuesday February 16th at 2pm. We have a 
lecturer and production assistant from New College Lanarkshire who will be joining a google 
meet to talk to us about these courses and what is involved. She will also go over the audition 
process and has some short videos to show us. These opportunities do not come up often so 
if you are considering one of these pathways after school please come along! All you have to 
do is email Miss Clark in the Drama department and she will add you to the Google Classroom. 
The session will only take around 40 minutes and there will be a chance to ask questions at 
the end. You do not need to have your camera or microphone on for this if you do not with.  
 
Miss Clark & Mrs Robertson-Cheyne will both be there. 
 
 


